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We were very pleased the Panel agreed with our submissions that the Investor Impact Statements did 

contain wording that may have biased the reader AND the timing of the questions being sent to the 

investors BEFORE the hearing.      We hope in future matters before the Commission, Staff are NOT able 

to send these out before a person even has an opportunity to defend against the allegations against 

them.    


